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Review of Obesity 
 
The Committee following its meeting on 27th August extended the review until 5th 
February. 
 
Extra evidence gathering meetings have been arranged to take evidence from: 
Elizabeth Shassere, Director of Public Health, North Tees PCT 
Eric Jewitt, School Workforce Development Manager  
Ken Richardson, Asset and Facilities Manager 
Steve Chaytor, Managing Director Tees Active Ltd  
Neil Russell, Leisure & Sports Development Manager 
 
The Committee will review its findings and formulate draft recommendations on 3rd 
December and agree its final report on 7th January. 


